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Date: May 10, 2019 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046-1609 

 

SUBJECT: FCC Class II Permissive Change for FCC ID: QYL9260NG, Model:  9260NGW 

 

The intension of this application is to enable the modular FCC ID: QYL9260NG to be integrated in 

Getac Tablet, Model: F110, F110_G5, F110-Ex. 

 

The modules mentioned above had approved and were electronically and mechanically identical to 

the original instructions and requirements. Therefore, we, Getac Technology Corporation, take the 

responsibility to ensure each module complied with all requirements after integration in host and 

when modules are transmitting simultaneously. 

Besides, the software/firmware is also identical, and so additional DFS testing or Software Security 

descriptions are not required. 

 

Should you have any enquiries or comments, please have my best attention.  

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

Kevin Chiang 

kevin.chiang@getac.com.tw 

 

 


